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•   Family violence has a devastating impact on our community and affects  
people from all walks of life. 

•   The Royal Commission into family violence recommended Respectful Relationships be 
introduced to all schools to change attitudes and prevent the prevalence of family violence in 

future generations. 

•   Respectful Relationships is an initiative to help young Victorians deal with a range of 
challenges they may face and covers topics including being respectful, resilient and engaged at 

school and confident in themselves. 

•   Respectful Relationships takes a whole of school approach – examining a school’s practices 
and policies to build a culture of respect and equality. 

 
The St Joseph’s College RR team meet collectively each term as well as in clusters with other 

Geelong partner schools. Mark Kennedy - Deputy Principal Student and Staff Wellbeing, 
Sam Querella, Ash Crook, Mary Holmes, Aaron Westgarth and Natalie Welsh and Inclusive 

Community Prefects Max Jones and Tom Brooks also have membership on this team. 


